
Living Wax Museum Rubric 
 
Name: _________________________________         Date: _____________________ 

  

Category 4 3 2 1 comments 

Costume and 
Artifacts 

Student wore an 
accurate costume for 
the museum exhibit 
and had an artifact 
which reflected the 
personality and/or 
significance of the 
character. 

Student wore a 
costume for the 
museum exhibit and 
had an artifact that 
somewhat reflected 
the character. 

Student only wore a 
costume with no 
artifact or student 
had no costume but 
had an artifact. 

Student had no 
costume or artifact. 

 

Script Student wrote a well 
thought out script 
that followed the 
directions from the 
Biography Outline to 
prepare for their 
presentation.  Their 
script is on organized 
notecards to assist 
them when needed.  

Student wrote a 
script that followed 
most of the 
Biography Outline to 
prepare for their 
presentation.  Their 
script was on 
notecards. 
 

Student wrote a 
script to prepare for 
their presentation.  
Their script was on 
notecards. 

Student wrote a 
script to prepare for 
their presentation. 

 

Oral Presentation 
Performance: 

Student spoke slowly, 
clearly, and loudly.  
An attempt to 
memorize the script 
and to remain in-
character was 
obvious during the 
exhibit. 

Student spoke clearly.  
An attempt to 
memorize the script 
and to remain in-
character was 
obvious during the 
exhibit. 

Student was hard to 
understand at times.  
The student remained 
in-character for most 
of the exhibit. 

Student was hard to 
understand at times.  
It was hard to 
determine what 
character was being 
presented during the 
exhibit. 

 

Oral Presentation 
Content: 

Student’s 
presentation 
contained interesting, 
appropriate and 
relevant information 
regarding their 
character. 

Student’s 
presentation 
contained 
appropriate and 
relevant information 
regarding their 
character. 

Student’s 
presentation 
contained 
appropriate 
information regarding 
their character. 

Student’s 
presentation 
contained 
information regarding 
their character. 

 



Outline for Biography Report 

*Write your report in 1st person. It should sound like you are the person you are writing about.  

 Ex. I am George Washington, the first president of the United State of America,  

Paragraph 1 – Introduction 

 Hi, I am… 

 1 interesting fact 

 Let the reader know what they are going to learn about. 

Paragraph 2 – Early Life 

 Birth date and place 

 Family 

 Childhood 

 Interesting childhood facts 

Paragraph 3 – Reason for fame or recognition  

 Accomplishments 

Paragraph 4 – Other important things about adult life 

 Where do/did you live? 

 Personality traits/character traits 

 Fun facts 

 Death date or what are you currently doing 

 

 

 


